Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on July 25, 2013 and the meeting was called to order at 10 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Mike Steffa, Rick Twait, Jerry Martoglio, and Jackie Kraft.  Claude Graeff was also present as the organizational development chair.  
A motion was approved to get a $10,000 bond for the President and Treasurer.  

The board discussed several different fund raising ideas.  A fishing tournament is being organized for 2014 that will be a fund raising event and also be used to highlight projects at both lakes.  

There was discussion regarding the shoreline stabilization project for the area around the beach at Evergreen Lake.  Lunker structures are being added to the stone toe protection.  

The board is going to make stickers with the FOE logo and also make t-shirts.    

The board discussed project ideas for the returning ISU students.   

The board is moving forward with a volunteer award and that award will be given out this fall.  

There will be an ice cream social at Davis Lodge on August 29th at 6:30 p.m.  There will be a general meeting that same night at 5:30 p.m.  

Mike Garthaus

